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DEPARTMENT OF CORRECTIONS





FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
May 9, 2018
Wojcik Recognized for Outstanding Performance
Harrisburg, PA – At a ceremony attended by nearly 200 Department of Corrections officials, Secretary John Wetzel presented 13 employees with awards as part of the agency’s celebration of “Corrections Employee Week in Pennsylvania.”

Joseph Wojcik, monitor at the Erie Community Corrections Center, has worked for the Department of Corrections for less than two years, but in that time he has been responsible for five life-saving incidents.
Twice in May 2017, once in October 2017, and twice on the same day in March 2018, Wojcik spotted reentrants in distress – either unconscious or ill – and began helping the individuals until emergency medical personnel arrived. It was Wojcik’s quick and appropriate response, through his application of Narcan and rendering first aid, that helped saved the lives of these five people.
Prior to joining the Department of Corrections in July 2016, Wojcik worked for the Erie Daily Times newspaper for 23 years as the advertising production manager. 
He is a graduate of Checktown High School and the University of Buffalo. In his spare time, he volunteers at the Erie YMCA in both youth and adult programs.
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